To: EU Health Coalition

Cc:@efpia.eu;@gmail.comSubject:RE: Thank you for speaking at the EU Health Summit

Dear

Thank you for your mail addressed to EU Commissioner Kyriakides and for sharing the recommendations, which we will also circulate amongst our colleagues in the services.

## Kind Regards,



From: EU Health Coalition <info@euhealthcoalition.eu>

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 5:37 PM

Subject: Thank you for speaking at the EU Health Summit

Dear Commissioner Kyriakides,

On behalf of the EU Health Coalition, we would like to thank you wholeheartedly for your contribution and support over the past weeks, which have been instrumental in the success of the EU Health Summit 2020, "A shared vision for the future of health in Europe – Time for Action".

As you know, our ultimate goal was to develop an action plan for the successful implementation of the 10 recommendations developed by the 33 Coalition partners.

With confidence and gratitude, we can say that the Summit has provided extremely valuable input to create such a plan.

A clear pathway emerged from the passionate discussions: we need greater collaboration at European level, we need a European Health Union.

We are now in the process of preparing the Summit report and will share it with you in the upcoming weeks. Meanwhile, we are glad to share with you the recording of your interventions. We also attach the sketch by the visual designer of your speech at the Summit.

EU Health Summit 2020, Plenary Session

https://edvardsson.webex.com/edvardsson/lsr.php?RCID=b2605262561c4864aea7f474 1623f445

Password: DhEjy3PS

We hope and look forward to further collaborating with you to shape the European Health Union.

If you have any comments or questions about the EU Health Summit and the EU Health Coalition, please contact us at: <a href="info@euhealthcoalition.eu">info@euhealthcoalition.eu</a>.

We very much hope to see you again in one of our future events.

Yours sincerely,

